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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 9:15 AM
To: 'paul.king@pdenviro.com'
Cc: nathan@libitzky.com
Subject: RE: RO 2991 - 8410 Amelia Street, Oakland - Request for Work Plan Review

Given my current work load I will be able to complete this review by the end of April. 
 

From: paul.king@pdenviro.com [mailto:paul.king@pdenviro.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 5:45 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; nathan@libitzky.com 
Subject: RO 2991 - 8410 Amelia Street, Oakland - Request for Work Plan Review 
 
Hi Barbara, 
  
I met yesterday 3/1/11 with the property owner for RO 2991 - 8410 Amelia Street, Oakland to discuss the 
status of the work plan.   A soil gas investigation work plan prepared by P&D Environmental, Inc. dated 
August 9, 2010 was submitted to County for review between 6 and 7 months ago.  The County has not yet 
commented on the work plan. 
  
Appendix A of the work plan provides evidence of an offsite upgradient source (a former plating shop) for 
the TCE detected at the subject site.  Please let me know if County agrees with my interpretation of the 
TCE  originating from an offsite upgradient source. 
  
I am also requesting that review of the work plan be completed.  Please let me know when you anticipate 
that you will be able to complete review of the work plan. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Paul 
  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
  
  


